June 8, 2022

The Montague County Tax Appraisal District Board of Directors met in regular session on Wednesday, June 8, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. in the Montague County Tax Appraisal District Meeting Room.

A quorum was determined present and the meeting called to order by David Fenoglio.

Minutes of the March 23, 2022 meeting were presented for consideration. Randy West made a motion to approve the minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Bret Meekins and approved by all members present.

The 2023 preliminary budget for the Appraisal District and Tax Collections was presented for consideration. A motion to approve the 2023 Appraisal District budget as presented was made by Randy West, seconded by Bret Meekins and approved by all members present.

The 2023 preliminary budget for the Tax Collections was presented for consideration. A motion to approve the 2023 Tax Collections budget as presented was made by Bret Meekins, seconded by Kathy Phillips and approved by all members present.

Chief Appraiser - Kim Haralson reported there were no complaints reported to the Liaison Officer, Wendy Chambers.

Chief Appraiser, Kim Haralson gave the following report:

The office has received lots of protests and is scheduling hearings for June 21, 2022 and June 30, 2022. Two additional dates are available if necessary for additional hearings. July 11, 2022 will be for rescheduled protest hearings.

Public Comments: None

A motion to adjourn was made by Kathy Phillips, seconded by Bret Meekins and approved by all

Jan Julius

Secretary

President a Veneglas